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(Mr. Clean, leader of the Association for Happy, Heavenly Houses)


We are glad to announce that Mr. Clean praises Bald Man for his work in the area of protecting bald interests world-wide, and asks that you show your Bald Man pride whenever possible.  As a fellow hairless hero, Mr. Clean would also like to ask you to do your best not to stink up the band hall after or before practice, and to use deodorant whenever possible.  At a recent AHHH (Association for Happy, Heavenly Houses) meeting, Mr. Clean said that “students should check themselves before they go about their day, as a courtesy to their colleagues.”

Be like Mr. Clean.

Smell fresh.
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